
 

 

Mendocino County Mental Health Quality Improvement 

Committee (QIC) & Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) 

Stakeholder Forum 

 

Tuesday, August 24, 2021 from 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
 

 

Join us for the Joint QIC/MHSA Forum 

online: 

 

https://mendocinocounty.zoom.us/j/88037848969   

 
 

The MHSA & QIC teams welcome consumers, family members, providers, 

counselors, community members, and any who wish to attend. This is an opportunity 

to give feedback on what is working and suggestions on what can be improved upon 

within the Behavioral Health System of Care for your behavioral health needs. 
 

Mendocino County Behavioral Health and Recovery Services Quality 

Assurance department oversees Redwood Quality Management Company’s (RQMC) 

delivery of specialty mental health services. The Mental Health Services Act team 

oversees all programs and outreach services pertaining to the MHSA. 
 

The MHSA Forum/QIC meeting is similar to a Town Hall meeting. It is your 

opportunity to learn more and provide feedback about the programs being offered and 

that are needed to address mental health within Mendocino County. 
 

We invite any testimonials about what is working, as well as suggestions for 

improvements. Individuals may also talk about their personal experiences. Your input 

helps shape the future of behavioral health programs. 

 
 
 
 

Contact Information: 
QIC Info: Caitlin Colby at 707-472-2369 or colbyc@mendocinocounty.org 

MHSA Info: Rena Ford at 707-472-2724 or fordre@mendocinocounty.org 
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